
From: kbrady@wcfia.harvard.edu

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Sent: 9/1/2010  3:09:16 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

Subj: Re: Invoice and confirmation for August 31st...

Hi Dianna,

Just wanted to let you know that everything went beautifully last night.

Tom and Regis could not have been more helpful, friendly, and professional!! 

We would use them again in a heartbeat!

Thank you, once again, for all your help!

Best,

Kate

Katherine A. Brady

Assistant to the Executive Director

Weatherhead Center for International Affairs

Harvard University

1737 Cambridge Street

Cambridge, MA  02138

 


